
 
 

 
 
 

 
March 5, 2020 

Lori Wolfe, Interim CAO 
1 Huron Street 
Stratford, ON   
N5A 5S4 
 
Sent via email: mforget@perthcounty.ca 
 
Re: Endorsement of Joint Position – Transportation Plan 

Dear Ms.Wolfe,  

Please be advised that the Council of the Municipality of West Perth passed the 
following motion at the March 2, 2020 meeting: 

RESOLUTION: 69/20 

Moved By: Councillor Murray 
Seconded By: Councillor Marshall 
 
That Council for the Municipality of West Perth endorse the joint position 
prepared by Perth area municipalities on “Connecting the Southwest: a draft 
transportation plan for southwestern Ontario 
 
If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk’s 
Department.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carla Preston 
Clerk 
(519) 348-8429 ext. 224 
 
cc: Jeff Brick, Chief Administrative Officer, Municipality of West Perth 
      Meredith Forget, Manager of Economic Development & Tourism, County of Perth 


